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GCCISD Students Celebrate Summer Graduation
The same week the 2015-2016 school year began for
most students, several Goose Creek CISD students
celebrated graduation from high school and the start of the
next chapter of their lives at the Summer Graduation
Ceremony held at Baytown Junior School.

Jasmaine Gonzales, who attended the Peter E. Hyland
Center (PEH) and received her diploma from Goose Creek
Memorial High School, led the pledges to the flags and the
invocation. Michelle Verdun, principal of PEH, welcomed
the audience and introduced special guests, including
Jenice Coffey, president of the Board of Trustees, GiGi
Cockrell and Agustin Loredo, III, Board members. Randal
O’Brien, Goose Creek CISD superintendent, offered his
congratulations to the students and their families before
certifying that the students had met graduation
requirements. 

Verdun recognized the graduates, and Coffey, along with
Susan Jackson, GCM principal; Greg Lynd, Robert E. Lee
High School (REL) principal and Kevin Foxworth, Ross S.
Sterling High School (RSS) principal, awarded diplomas.

GCM students receiving diplomas in the ceremony were
Gonzales (PEH) and Nicholas Perry. Karina Enciso
(PEH), Daniel Hernandez and Diana Rosales-Chavez
(PEH) also fulfilled graduation requirements. 

REL graduates participating were Juan Arguelles Gallardo,
Jiselle Avellaneda, Dezalai Cormier, Jamee Davis,
Mauricio Flores, Isaac Fuentes, Anthony Garcia, Leonardo
Martinez, Christopher Patton, Maritza Perez, Guadalupe
Rodriguez and Jesus Sanchez. Francisco Garcia, Kayla
Harried, Miguel Roque and Shai-Shonni Thomas also
completed graduation requirements. 

 

Goose Creek Memorial High School graduate Jasmaine Gonzales, who
also attended the Peter E. Hyland Center, gets a congratulatory kiss
from her baby Omyáh after the recent summer graduation ceremony at
Baytown Junior School.

Esbeydi Porcayo-Desideri from RSS walked in the
ceremony, and Luis Lomeli, Jr. (PEH) and Carlos Salinas
also finished their requirements to receive diplomas from
RSS. A reception honoring the students and their families
was held after the graduation ceremony.
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